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Thursday 11th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

PGL Residential May 2025 
 

Thank you for your deposit to secure your child’s place on the Year 6 residential trip to PGL in May 
2025. We are pleased to confirm that the trip will be going ahead and most of the Year 6 pupils are 
booked to go. 
 
The total cost of this trip, including transport, is £425 so there is a balance of £375 to pay. 
 
As previously mentioned PGL require a second payment of £60 by 30th September. After this, 
payments can be made whenever you wish. However, the full amount of £425 must be paid by 
Friday 28th February 2025. 
 
School Gateway has been set up to collect payments. When making your first payment on School 
Gateway can you please type, in the comments section, that you agree to making payments by the 
dates listed above. You will be unable to check out without leaving a comment. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to guarantee any refund for non-attendance on an individual child 
basis. 
 
We will be holding a meeting in the Spring Term to give you further information about this trip. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
School Office 


